CASTLEFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 417
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING

JULY 21, 2021

Chairman Rae Ann Bower called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Trustees present were:
Rae Ann Bower Todd Wells
Charlene Davis Kim Taylor
Absent: Jason Nunes

Superintendent Dena Allred and Principal Chuck Day were also present.

SUCCESS STORIES- Maintenance help was found. Maintenance building was cleaned out. Registration went
smoothly.

CONSENT AGENDA- Todd Wells moved to accept the consent agenda as written with the addition of f New Hire
under New Business. Kim Taylor seconded. Motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE- SRO letter from Superintendent Dena Allred

OLD BUSINESS

MAINTENANCE- Updates on summer projects

TRANSPORTATION- Bus bids will be put on hold at this time

NEW BUSINESS

YEARLY AUDIT- This year’s audit with Mike Burr will be July 26™ and 27,

REGISTRATION- Registration was July 19" and 20% for all grades K-12 and went smoothly
ACCOUNTING TRAINING- Discussion

SAFE RETURN TO IN PERSON INSTRUCTION-Todd Wells moved to approve Superintendent Dena Allred’s proposal
for safe return to in person instruction. Kim Taylor seconded. Motion carried.

PARENT/STUDENT/TEACHER HANDBOOK- Todd Wells moved to approve the handbooks as presented. Kim Taylor
seconded. Motion carried.

NEW HIRE- Kim Taylor moved to hire Tom Ferguson as maintenance supervisor under a 90-day trial period. Vice
Chairman Charlene Davis seconded. Motion carried.



PRINCIPAL REPORT- Principal Chuck Day discussed evaluations, Character Strong curriculum training
(leadership/social/emotional training). Fire drills need to be re addressed. 8"/9% curriculum to be aligned. There
will be a training for substitute teachers before school begins.

SUPERINTENDENT REPORT- Superintendent Dena Allred reported that auto tech may not be funded this year. The
new plasma cutter has arrived. Exhaust fans now are operating. Dan Billington is planning on getting the fish for
class in the spring. Open House/Meet and Greet scheduled for September 22. ISBA Convention is scheduled for
November 17-19 in Boise.

TRUSTEE COMMENTS- Board training discussed

There being no further business, Kim Taylor moved to adjourn the meeting at 10:08 p.m. Vice Chairman Charlene
Davis seconded. Motion carried.
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